
Notice of 2015-2016 Audit  

 

The external audit of Nash Parish Council’s accounts for 2015-2016 has been 

completed and the statement of accounts has been published. 

Local electors have rights of inspection conferred on them by section 25 of the Local 

Audit and Accountability Act 2014. 

If a local elector wishes to exercise those rights then please give notice to the Parish 

Clerk, details below, whereupon such accounts will be made available for inspection 

at Nash Village Hall, Stratford Road, Nash at a time to be agreed between Monday 

to Friday, 9am to 5pm. 

 

John Hamilton, 

Nash Parish Clerk, 

Telephone: 01908 502557, email: nashparishclerk@gmail.com 


